

Dear Parents,

As you might already know, Wilford Village Playgroup is a non-profit organisation, which means that it can only run if there is a voluntary committee in place. The committee consists of parents whose children attend Wilford Village Playgroup and community volunteers. The requirement is that parents must form the majority of the committee and for this reason, we are writing to ask for new parent members.

The committee decides on various aspects of the playgroup such as opening hours, fees, resources and fundraises for the setting. We are a welcoming and supportive group that needs new committee members to help make and vote on decisions that shape our fantastic playgroup.

Please get in touch with any member of the committee or email us on wvpcommittee@gmail.com for further information. We would love to hear from you.

The Wilford Village Playgroup Committee.